
 

   

 

English Language Teacher 
 

Bishopstrow College requires a full-time English Language Teacher to deliver a range of English language courses on 
campus to students aged from 7 to 17 years old.   
 
Bishopstrow College 
 
Bishopstrow College is an International Study Centre which prepares students from a wide range of nationalities for 
entry into the British education system.  English language teachers provide tuition in Cambridge English exams such as 
Key, Preliminary and First, as well as in Common Entrance assessment preparation and content and language 
integrated learning modules. Teachers act as a tutor, working with students to set academic targets and support 
learners in meeting them. Teachers also take on a significant responsibility for the safeguarding and welfare of their 
students.  As such, the role of English language teacher at Bishopstrow College is very demanding yet rewarding in 
many ways. 
 
Please note that we are not able to offer accommodation, so this role will suit those already located in the 
Wiltshire/Dorset/Somerset areas. 

 
Experience and Qualifications 
 
We require a degree level qualification and a CELTA or equivalent qualification as a minimum.  Applicants must be able 
to demonstrate good organisational skills, precision in lesson planning and confident, enthusiastic classroom delivery. 
Experience of teaching Cambridge English exams is desirable, as is experience of working in a busy department where 
expectations of both students and teachers are high.  
 
Salary and Benefits 
 
This is a permanent and full-time role, commencing 19 June 2023.  The successful applicant will be required to attend 
a training day on 9 June 2023. 
 
Remuneration: £34k+ per annum, subject to experience.  Lunch is provided free of charge on days of work. 
 
Application Process 
 
The deadline for applications is 28 April 2023.  Interviews will be conducted during the week commencing 1 May 2023. 
 
To apply please email recruitment@bishopstrow.com for an Application Pack or call the College on 01985 219210 
 
 



 

   

 

All placements are subject to enhanced DBS clearance. The College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 

 
 


